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February, 11" 2015
Dear Chair Greenlick and Committee Members of the House Health Care Committee,
Please support HB2231.

Healthcare transformation is moving successfully through partnerships between the
service providers, insurance business, government and local communities
throughout our state. Partnership with the state has been one key reason for
success. The state authorized Coordinated Care Organizations in numerous focales
across Gregon.

Each area of the triple aim is vital. Improvement of health, healthcare and costs
reguires better use of our resources. Redundant, expensive and unnecessary
requirements impede our success.

The providers and CCO’s accept the state authorization of each CCO to operate. The
CCO’s should accept the state’s authorization of qualified, credentialed providers to
contract with the CCO’s,

Looking Glass serves behavioral health customers from throughout the entire state.
We have treatment programs for children, adults and families with mental health
and/or alcohol/drug issues. It costs our agency about $1,000 and several days of
paperwork each time we go through an approval process to contract with a CCO.
The process with each CCO is basically the same no significant differences. This is
time and money that could be saved by having the Oregon Health Authority provide
credentialing and authorization. This will provide more focus on improving the
health of our clients, as well as favorably bend the cost curve of the global budget

HB2231 is helpful to service providers as well as the CCQO's
Please support HB2231.
Thank you!

Sincerely,

Craig Opperman, MSE
President/Chief Executive Officer
Looking Glass Youth & Family Services



